
Subject: Request for Feedback on Water 

Conservation Rebate Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued participant in our Water Conservation Rebate 

Program, your experience and feedback are important to us. 

We are continually striving to improve our initiatives aimed at promoting water conservation in 

our community. Therefore, we kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts on 

the program, including what you found beneficial and any areas where you think enhancements 

could be made. 

Please feel free to respond to this email or fill out the attached feedback form. Your input will be 

invaluable in helping us develop better programs in the future. 

Thank you for your time and for your commitment to water conservation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


